
January 21, 2014 

Dear PCA Families, 

Registration for the 2014-2015 school year for current Princeton Christian Academy families 

opens next Monday, January 27.  I hope this first semester has been a good one for your 

children and for your family as a whole.  This next semester will fly, and our students will be out 

for summer vacation before we know it.  Consequently, it is imperative that we begin to plan 

now for next year.  We are pleased to tell you that there is only a slight increase in tuition for 

this new school year, amounting to $15 or less per month, and registration fees remain the 

same.  The registration process will also be the same as last year, using the TADS online system.  

PCA gives preference to our current families each year by allowing one month for them to   

register their children before opening registration to the public.  This ensures current students a 

place in classes before they fill up, and also allows them to take advantage of some nice 

discounts.    Here’s how it works:    

 EARLY BIRD DISCOUNT!  One way you can cut your costs is by registering before March 

15, thereby saving $50 on registration fees.   Fees are now offered at a discounted $150 

per child, but will increase to $200 after March 15, 2014.  A payment of just $50 now 

will hold your spot with the balance due by August 20.   

 

 BE ONE OF THE FIRST TO SIGN UP FOR FINANCIAL AID!  Need–based tuition assistance 

is available on a first-come, first-served basis.  PCA sets aside a sum of money every year 

for financial aid, but when it is gone, it is gone.  Financial aid is available when you 

register on the TADS website.  

 

 SAVE $45 PER FAMILY!  If you are able to save up and pay all or half of next year’s 

tuition on or before August 20, 2014, the additional $45 financing fee will be waived. 

Applications, enrollment, tuition agreements, billing, and financial aid are all completed online 

through TADS at https://secure.tads.com just like last year.  On Monday you will receive from 

TADS, an email invitation to re-enroll your students.  Please click on the link to re-enroll and pay 

the registration fee at that time.  In order to keep your records together, please use your 

existing account rather than creating a new one.  Registration for the public will open on 

Monday, February 24, 2014.  Please share the good news about PCA with everyone you know!  

Thank you for entrusting your precious children to our care. 

In Christ, 

Marty Kiser, Principal 

https://secure.tads.com/

